
Winter 
Formal

December 6, 2024
7:30-10:30pm

Tattnall County High School 

$20 per person
Due by November 15th 

All students of Tattnall County High School are
invited to attend.  

Guests are allowed from other local high schools
with administrative approval only. 

Approval forms must be completed and
submitted to Mrs. Page by November 8th. 


